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Kennedy, Shannon

From: loren januaryservices.com <loren@januaryservices.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 8:53 AM
To: Pedigo, Leslie
Cc: Kaur, Ramandeep; Kennedy, Shannon; Brownlee, Sarah; Robinson, Victoria
Subject: RE: January Environmental Services, NPDES Stormwater ID #FLR05G778 and Hazardous Waste 

facility ID #FLD982162943 - Meeting Follow-up
Attachments: 20190524_090958.jpg; 20190524_091002.jpg

Leslie,  
 
Attached is the photo of the drums in question.  
 
 
 

From: Pedigo, Leslie <Leslie.Pedigo@FloridaDEP.gov>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 11:53 AM 
To: loren januaryservices.com <loren@januaryservices.com> 
Cc: Kaur, Ramandeep <Ramandeep.Kaur@FloridaDEP.gov>; Kennedy, Shannon <Shannon.Kennedy@FloridaDEP.gov>; Brownlee, 
Sarah <Sarah.Brownlee@FloridaDEP.gov>; Robinson, Victoria <Victoria.Robinson@dep.state.fl.us> 
Subject: January Environmental Services, NPDES Stormwater ID #FLR05G778 and Hazardous Waste facility ID #FLD982162943 - 
Meeting Follow-up 
 
Loren, 
 
Thank you again for attending todays meeting.  
 
I just spoke with Victoria Robinson.  She has not received your fax containing the NPDES Stormwater MSGC Notice of Intent form 
(Permit renewal form).  If the only reason you were having issues submitting the form electronically was due to not having the 
Receiving Waters information (which should be “Unidentified Waters, Peace River”), Victoria advises that submitting the form 
electronically would expedite obtaining the permit.  If you are still having issues, please fax the completed form to 
Victoria.  Once the permit has been process, you will be notified to pay the permit fee.  I have attached a blank copy of the 
Notice of Intent form in case you need it.   
 
Please remember to change the facility address on the Notice of Intent to: 1920 Highway 60 West, Bartow. 
 
Attached for your use is the sample Quarterly Visual Monitoring Form and the Annual Comprehensive Evaluation form. 
 
Please send to me by no later than June 7, 2019: 
 

1. Notification of when you have successfully submitted the Notice of Intent to Tallahassee, either electronically of via fax. 
2. The revised Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP). 
3. The Quarterly Facility Inspection form that you develop for your site along with the initial inspection completed on the 

new form. 
4. A complete Annual Comprehensive Site Compliance Evaluation on the form provided above. 
5. A completed Quarterly Visual Monitoring form, if you have a rain event.  If not, a statement that you will provide 

training to your drivers so that you can obtain a sample during the next rain event. 
 
With regards to the outstanding Hazardous Waste issue, please send photos documenting that the used oil drums that were 
labeled “Waste Oil” are now properly labeled “Used Oil.” 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Leslie Pedigo 
Environmental Specialist III 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection 
Southwest District 
13051 North Telecom Parkway 
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926 
(813) 470-5870 

 
 
 

 


